C53

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
keom: Qerks@vaughan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road!
Date: October-13-21 10:37:01 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: Geoffrey Mascarenhas_>

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:46 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road!

Councillors!

I trust you and your families are all well and healthy as we navigate the new COVID world we live in.

I’'m writing to you all to ask you to uphold your commitment and reject the application for a 7 storey development at
4101 Rutherford road. The residents and constituents depend on your honesty and integrity to ensure all applications
are reviewed and processed according.

The developers has refused to meet for mediation and will try and push through their application! You cannot let
this happen, they have shown their contempt already by refusing the councillors request to meet and find a way
forward.

I hope we can trust on you to deny this request.

Kind Regards

Geoff

Sent from my iPhone



